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P.O. Box 1850 /Jackson, Mississippi 39215-1850 / Telephone (601) 359-7001 / FAX (601) 359-7110 / www.GoMDOT.com

To: ALL POTENTIAL BIDDERS

Date: 1/16/2013
RE: Call No. 6, BR-0110-01(028) / 105550302— Harrison County

Bidders are advised that a Site Visit has been scheduled for Contractors who would like to visit
the site before the Letting. Contractors who would like to attend will need to meet at the
MDOT-Ocean Springs Project Office located at 6100 Highway 57, Ocean Springs, MS at 10:00

AM on Friday, January 18, 2013 and from there a visit to the site will follow. Attendance for the
Site Visit is not mandatory.

Your formal acknowledgment of receipt of this notification will be entered into our records and

indicates your understanding that a Non-Mandatory Site Visit has been scheduled for this
project.

Please have an authorized representative of your company sign this page and return by FAX to
601-359-7732.

Mark C. McConnell, P.E.
Deputy Executive Director / Chief Engineer

Contractor

Authorized Signature



